
 

    

             

 

 

 

              Welcome to year 1 & 2!   

Mrs Springgay and Miss Parvin would like to say a big warm 

welcome back to school. We hope that you have had a lot 

of fun with your child during the summer holidays. It’s 

been so interesting listening to the stories of the wonderful 

activities they have been getting up to. The children have 

already shown that they are ready for Year 1 & 2 and have 

settled in perfectly.  

Just a quick reminder; we offer a free breakfast club for all 

children. Children are welcome to arrive anytime from 

8:15am with the last time for entry at 8:30am. After this 

time, we kindly ask your child to be lined up at the pencils 

on the playground by 8.45am. This enables your child to 

take part in our daily morning challenge which has shown 

to make a significant impact on academic progression.  

 

Keep up to date with what’s happening in our class by 

visiting our class page on the school website: 

www.lingdaleprimary.co.uk/year-1-2-2 

PD Dates for your diary 

1st September, 13th September, 1st November, 4th January, 8th 
April & 21st July 
(Children will be off school for these dates due to staff training) 
 

 

 

P.E. 

In Years 1 & 2, P.E lessons take place 

every Wednesday afternoon. On these 

days, children must come to school 

dressed in their full PE kit. This includes 

black or blue shorts, light blue polo t-shirt 

with the Lingdale logo and trainers. 

Throughout the colder months, children 

can wear joggers and a jumper too. 

Please be aware that children must 

remove earrings for P.E. lessons. Every 

child was provided with a light blue polo 

t-shirt. If your child’s polo shirt no longer 

fits, they are available to buy from the 

school office for £5 each.  

Homework & Reading 

It is important that your child brings 

their reading book and ‘Home Reading 

Diary’ to school every day. It is 

expected that every child reads with an 

adult at home at least 3 times per 

week. Children will be entered into a 

prize draw on a Friday if they have read 

three times or more at home.  

Homework hand in day: Wednesday. 

 

  Lingdale Primary School 

“Working Together To Be 

  The Best That We Can Be” 

Shool contact number: 01287 651723 

 

 

Clothing & Lost property 

We kindly ask that your child’s uniform 

and coat are all labelled with their full 

name. This helps us to quickly return them 

if they become lost. 

Please note that children aren’t to bring 

toys or trinkets to school from home. 

These tend to get lost and we don’t like to 

have any upset children.  

 

 

Prior notice of our class trip 

During the second half term of this year, 

we will be covering the topic of Victorian 

toys. We have planned a trip to Preston 

Park on Thursday 18th November. The 

trip will cost £10 per child. More details 

to follow.  

If you have any questions throughout the 

year, please email me: y1-2@lingdale.org  

 

 

After school clubs 

Monday- Art  

Tuesday- Musical theatre 

Wednesday & Thursday- sports 

http://www.lingdaleprimary.co.uk/year-1-2-2
mailto:y1-2@lingdale.org

